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18th July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers  
 

Family Picnic 
Thursday, 20th July 2023 at 3:15pm 

 
You are all warmly invited to join us for our end of term family picnic on the top field on 
Thursday, 20th July at 3.15pm. The ice cream van has been booked and the Governors’ BBQ 
will be lit with hot dogs available. 
 
Please remember that parent/carers are responsible for supervising their children during 
this time and the playground and forest school area is out of bounds. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle 
Head of School  

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


